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05/05/2021  15:44:502020/5774/P OBJ Simon Lewis I broadly support the application to develop the site with the exception of the proposed tower blocks. 

I hope that the planning process will consider mass and context and so ensure that no building is more than 6 

storeys. Anything above this will be detrimental to the balance of space, volume and location.
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